
Savannah  Guthrie  Welcomes
Daughter With Husband Michael
Feldman

By Ann Luther

Savannah Guthrie, 42, and Michael Feldman, 45, welcomed a baby
girl to the world on Wednesday, August 13. The Today anchor
and her political consultant husband bestowed the name Vale
Guthrie  Feldman  onto  their  precious
bundle. UsMagazine.com reports the new mother as saying, “I
think we found heaven in this little hospital room in New York
City.” Congratulations to the couple!

How do you compromise on baby names with your partner?
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Cupid’s Advice

Choosing a fitting name for your new bundle of joy can be
extremely difficult, and when there are two minds in the mix,
sometimes it entails compromise. Cupid has some advice:

1. Meet In The Middle: Middle names are a fantastic way to
compromise  on  baby  names.  If  you  believe  your  partner’s
suggestion is too heavy or too odd for a first name, you can
still pay proper homage to his wishes by making it a middle
name.

Related: Surprise Savannah Guthrie Is Married and Pregnant

2. Save It For The Next One: If you’re planning on having more
than one child and you are passionate about a name choice for
your baby, make a deal to use your beau’s choice for the next
little one. Your partner must know you actually intend to
honor  that  promise,  otherwise  it’s  a  failed  bargaining
technique.

Related Holly Madison Defends Her Name Choice for Daughter

3. Hyphenate: There are plenty of traditional hyphenated first
names to pick from, but you can also take the opportunity to
create  something  beautiful  and  unique  for  your  baby  by
hyphenating your two favorite baby names.

How did you compromise on baby names? Share your stories in
the comments!

Surprise! Savannah Guthrie Is
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Married and Pregnant

By Louisa Gonzales

Savannah Guthrie and Michael Feldman secretly tied the knot
this past weekend in a private ceremony. According to People,
the couple said their “I do’s” in front a small gathering of
family and friends, about 80 to 90 people. The NBC anchor
Guthrie, 42, and Feldman, 45, told their quests to keep their
marriage a secret until Guthrie could reveal the information
herself on air during the Today Monday morning. That wasn’t
the only surprising news the lovebirds revealed that day.
After the pair broke the news of their plans to keep their
marriage hush-hush until the right time, they told quests,
while  the  NBC  News  “Special  Report”  music  played  in  the
background, that they were expecting. Sources reported after
the big news, every one of the guest “jumped” to their feet in
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excitement. This will be the romantic mates, who first met and
began dating in 2008, first child together.

What are some advantages to keeping your wedding under wraps?

Cupid’s Advice:

Every couple wants different things and has different ideas on
marriage. Once you’re engaged and decide to start planning
your  wedding,  know  that  you’ll  most  likely  face  a  few
struggles along the way, but it will be worth it in the end,
once you see your beau walking down the aisle or standing in
front of you. A marriage is between you and the other person
you choose to spend your life with, and if you want to keep
your wedding private or have a big affair, it’s your choice.
Cupid explains some advantage to keeping your wedding under
wraps:

1. It will make it more special: Getting married is one of the
biggest and most sacred moments that will happen in your life.
How romantic and intimate would it be to share your special
day with just the people closest to you, as opposed to the
whole world. These days everyone is posting every detail about
their lives on some sort of social media, which in some cases
can take away the magic of it all. By keeping your marriage
just between you, your lover and the people you cheirsh it
will show how much you honor and want to protect this special
moment and your significant other.

Related: Leighton Meester and Adam Brody Secretly Marry

2. Less stress: There’s a lot of pressure when it comes to
getting married, why add-on more pressure with worrying about
what other people will think? For a private or secret wedding
to work you need to only let the people closest to you know,
to decrease the risks of word getting out. With smaller and
more intimate wedding gatherings, there is less stress and
worry about pleasing other people.  Plus, the stress that
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comes with planning a wedding for everyone, takes away from
the fact you are getting married for yourself, because you and
your sweetheart want to.

Related:  Find  Out  About  Ashton  Kutcher  and  Mila  Kunis’
Engagement

3. It will keep the wedding yours: The choice to get married
is one of the biggest decisions any couple will make. Choosing
to keep your wedding under wraps will show how important and
special the pending marriage is to you. It will also keep you
focused and help you remember what’s important when planning
for the big day. The one’s getting married are you and your
partner, no one else, so the two you should get the wedding
you want without hearing from other people on how or when you
should get married. The less people who know, the bigger the
chance you’ll won’t let other people influence you.

What do you think are some advantages to keeping your wedding
on the down low? Share in the comments below.

Savannah  Guthrie  and  Mike
Feldman Are Finally Planning
Their Wedding

http://cupidspulse.com/ashton-kutcher-mila-kunis-engagement/
http://cupidspulse.com/ashton-kutcher-mila-kunis-engagement/
https://cupidspulse.com/62372/savannah-guthrie-mike-feldman-planning-wedding/
https://cupidspulse.com/62372/savannah-guthrie-mike-feldman-planning-wedding/
https://cupidspulse.com/62372/savannah-guthrie-mike-feldman-planning-wedding/


By Kerri Sheehan

After announcing their engagement in May, Today show anchor
Savannah Guthrie and Mike Feldman are finally looking into
planning their wedding. They plan to both take part in the big
decisions that come with wedding planning, making it a team
effort. According to People, Guthrie said, “Both of us want to
be involved, but at the same time we’re overwhelmed by the
prospect of having to plan a whole wedding, so we’re in it
together.” The most important thing to the couple is to create
the right atmosphere for the event. They would prefer for the
event to be more meaningful and personal than the classic
wedding situation.

What  are  some  ways  to  make  your  wedding  “meaningful  and
personal”?

Cupid’s Advice:

Your wedding should be one of the most memorable days of your
life. Let Cupid help you make it meaningful and memorable.

Related  Link:  ‘N  Sync’s  Lance  Bass  Says  Jessica  Biel  is
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Helping to Plan His Wedding

1. Write your own vows: Traditional wedding vows are super
special, but aren’t catered towards your loved one. Writing
your own vows will show them just how much you care. You can
also have a copy of the vows printed up and framed to remind
each other of your special day.

2. Add some personal touches: There are many little things you
can add to your wedding to make it your own. From the invites
to the centerpieces at dinner let the whole wedding scream
yours and your significant other’s names.

Related Link: Muse Media Manager Thomas Kirk Marries at Kate
Hudson’s House

3. Pick a theme: One of the easiest ways to personalize your
wedding is to give it a theme that fits both you and your
partner. For example if you and your partner love the ocean
then a beach themed wedding would be perfect for you. Another
example would be if you and your significant other are avid
travelers then an around the world theme would be fun!

How would your personalize your wedding? Share below.

Celebrity News: ‘Today Show’
Co-Host  Savannah  Guthrie  Is
Engaged
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By Andrea Surujnauth

The Today Show’s Savannah Guthrie announced her engagement
Monday  morning  during  the  show.  According  to  People,  her
boyfriend of four years, Michael Feldman, proposed to her over
Mother’s Day weekend. “Good for you and congratulations to Mr.
Feldman,” said Guthrie’s anchor mate Matt Lauer. “He’s a great
guy.” Guthrie was previously married to to BBC News presenter
Mark Orchard in 2005, but the two divorced in 2009.

How do you know when you’re ready to get married?

Cupid’s Advice:

Marriage isn’t something to step into lightly, and it can be
hard to know when your relationship is ready for that next
step with your partner. Cupid is here to help you figure it
out:

1. You bring out the best in each other: Does your sweetheart
make you strive to be a better you? If you find yourself
consciously inspired to make a difference in yourself, wedding
bells may be in the air.

http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20699797,00.html


2. Think long-term: If you two lovebirds are already planning
for the future together, it’s a good sign that things are
headed toward at least a very committed relationship.

3. You’d elope: If you want to marry your partner whether you
two have a big wedding or not, then you truly love them and it
may be time to walk down the aisle (or elope in Jamaica).

How did you know you were ready to get married? Comment below
and let us know!


